
            Mrs. Campbell’s First Grade Happenings 
 

For the Week of April 8th  
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

                                              

BOOK BAG NEWS 

 

o It was very nice to speak with you all at parent/teacher 

conferences.  

o Monday, some in the morning and the afternoon we will 

have activities while waiting for the Solar Eclipse.  

o The Field trip to Meramac Caverns is set for April 25th. 

Please send in your permission slips and money if parents 

plan to chaperone.  

o Wednesday, we had our Easter activities that we didn’t 

get to do last Wednesday.  

o Thursday, we celebrated our reward party for 

compliments given to the children from other teachers. 

We made tents and watched a movie with popcorn.  

o Last Wednesday was the last week for Prevent Education.  

She always reads a book on the lessons, discussion, and 

activity. The first lesson was thinking of what makes you 

happy and then thinking of it when you are sad.  The next 

lesson was on buddy words. Tell people when they do good. 

When someone looks sad cheer them up with kind words. 

Another lesson was on worry. She read the book “Ruby 

Finds a Worry.” The point of this lesson was to tell 

someone you trust about your worry. When you keep it 

inside, the worry grows and grows. When you tell someone, 

it will shrink.  

 

Our Academic Updates 

Religion: We are working on Chapter 12. This is about the 

time when  Jesus and his followers shared a special meal 

and about the wonderful gift of the Eucharist. 

Math: We will learn the oddball math facts that don’t 

follow a pattern. Geometric solids (cones and spheres), 

adding three single digit numbers.  Test Friday April 

12th.  

Language Arts/Phonics:  We will review long-vowel 

pattern, learn v/cv words with long vowel trickers, 

synonyms,  homophones their and there, contractions with 

pronouns and is, am, will and are, vocabulary words soar, 

control, and depend. We will read the play “It’s So Hot!” 

the story “The Wish”, short story “Happy Land is now 

open”, and “A Super Day at Happy Land.”  We will read 

the library books “Which Animal Is Which?”, “What would 

you Rather Be? And Sultana’s Sandals.” The Super Smart 

Interactive story “Making Waves.” Phonics test April 

11th. 

Spelling Words: I’m, he’s, she’ll, you’ll, we’re, super, open, 

paper, even, silent, always, now, their, been, because. 

Test April 12th.  

                                                                                                                 

Specials 
                                 Monday – Music/PE 

Tuesday – Library/Computer  

Wednesday – Music/P.E. 

Thursday - Stem 

                Friday – Art 

 


